
September 2021 Update 

COVID may have caused some changes in the way we serve the people of Honduras but it 

has not caused us to stop! We are grateful for the continuous support that has allowed us to 

continue to provide help to the poor families in rural communities of Honduras through:  

HNH Board Members 

Randy Nyce, President 

Wilmer Zook, Vice President 

Abigail Clemens, Secretary 

Barbara Rice, Treasurer 

Ruth Cole 

Marlene Frankenfield 

Rick Kratz 

Todd Lacher 

Richard Moyer 

Tim Weaver 

Andrew Zetts 

Annual Banquet & Silent Auction 

Saturday, November 13, 2021 

At Quakertown  Christian School 
50 E. Paletown Rd, Quakertown, PA 

Join us at 5:30pm for a hot, dinner buffet,  
an update about the work in Honduras, and a 

chance at  auction items.  

For More Information:  

Dr. Herman Sagastume 

Executive Director 

Herman@HealthyNinos.org 

Cell: 267-377-5058 

Check out the website for previous newsletters 

and more: www.HealthyNinos.org 

 Distributing deworming medicines and prenatal vitamins 

 Providing concrete floors in homes 

 Educating communities about healthy hygiene and habits 

 Helping children with malnutrition 

 Providing food and necessary supplies 

 Distributing water filters for clean, healthy water 


